Dear Takuya... Letters of a Sikh Boy BY JESSI KAUR

Home Author Look Inside Endorsements Buy a Copy Our Friends Press Contact Us

SARDAR PARKASH SINGH BADAL, Chief Minister, Punjab





MESSAGE

The unusual appearance of the Sikhs with their turbans and unshorn hair is a subject of lots of curiosity outside India particularly in the West. Jessi Kaur has added immensely to the efforts being made by the Sikh community at various levels to demystify their religion and bring awareness about it in the US .'Dear Takuya' is relevant not just for telling nonsikhs our story but even for the Sikh children and their parents back home, it gives immense information about the basic beliefs of Sikhism in simple and lucid language. The format of personal touch and the story from the heart of a eight year old is very endearing indeed. "

Parkash SINGH BADAL)